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Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term 3! | hope you have all enjoyed a happy and successful
start to 2017.

Dates for Term 4, Week 1

Monday 20t February — Term 4 begins for all pupils

Tuesday 21st — Skipping Club after school (3.30pm-4.30pm, further details below)
Wednesday 22nd — Skipping workshops for pupils (further details below)
Thursday 23@ — Penguin Class Assembly (9.50am)

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Skipping Workshops
As you may remember, our recent skipping event, with an after school club, had to be

cancelled, but fear not — our skipping gurus will be returning on Tuesday 215t February
to show the children ‘has to be seen to be believed’ skipping skills, followed by an
after school club. Please contact the School Office should you require any further
information; places are still available. Our ever-impressive skippers will be back the
very next day to provide all the children with a workshop during school time. Skipping
ropes will be provided during the workshops and will also be available to buy form the
School Office on the Tuesday and Wednesday.

Anti-Bullying and E-Safety Day

Thank you to all the parents that were able to attend the E-Safety drop in sessions this
week. If you were unable to attend, further information will be available on the school
website very soon! We are also keen to start an ‘E-Safety Group’ and hope this will
include parents, pupils and staff. We aim to raise the profile of e-safety and keeping
safe online. If you are interested, please contact myself or the School Office.

Sports News .
Yesterday, we took two teams to compete at the annual Newhaven, Peacehaven

and Telscombe Area Netball Tournament. Our Year 3/4 team finished fourth overall
and our Year 6 team...wonlll A big congratulations to both teams; they were a credit
to the school. Read more about it on the school website.

World Book Day
World Book Day this year is on Thursday 2nd March and | thought | would just remind
you that there will be dressing up! (As favourite book characters.)




House Project Centre Grant
Thank you to the House Project Centre (a community support organisation) for a
generous donation of £1,995.95 to Denton.

| hope you all enjoy a fantastic half-term.

Yours since%

Mr Guy Walsh
Headfteacher




